
 
 

 
INVITATION 

 

TRAFFIC COMMISSION 
 
After hearing from residents at its five public meetings, speaking to different parties with an 
interest in traffic matters and studying the briefs and expert reports submitted to it, the 
Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough Traffic Commission has completed its 
report with its recommendations. 
 
You are invited to a public meeting for the purpose of presenting and adopting the said 
report on traffic in the borough as prepared by the Traffic Commission. 
 
The Commission is thereby fulfilling its mandate, of recommending policies and alternatives 
to the Borough Council to solve various traffic problems. At the meeting you will have the 
opportunity to ask questions and make comments. 
 
If you would like to make comments or ask questions at the meeting, please sign up 
between 6:15 and 7 p.m. 
 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 28, 2008 
7 p.m. 

Cummings House 
5151, chemin de la Côte-Sainte-Catherine 

 
 
The report will be available for consultation as of October 17 at the Côte-des-
Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce Accès Montréal office, located at 5160, boulevard 
Décarie, ground floor, from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday to Friday, and Saturday from 
9 a.m. to noon, or on the borough Website, under the “Bulletin Board” heading, at 
ville.montreal.qc.ca/cdn-ndg. For any further information, please call 514 872-9492. 
 
 
Marie-Hélène Bouchard  
Secrétaire-recherchiste 
 


